
 
 
 

October 6, 2014 
 
 
Dear Homeowner, 
 
 
In connection with the 2014 Election for the Board of Trustees, two petitions for 
the vacancies were received. 
 
Pursuant to Heatherwood’s Declaration of Covenants, Exhibit C, By-Laws, Article 
V, Section 4, Method of Election, if validated petitions of candidacy are filed by 
members equal to the number of vacancies on the Board of Trustees, the 
candidates are elected without opposition and balloting will not be conducted.  
 
Inasmuch as both candidates, Rose Mary Colombo and Kathy Logan, are current 
members of the Board, their terms will be extended for two additional years at the 
close of the Community Open Meeting on Tuesday, October 28, 2014. 
 
In addition, Sandy Imaoka has resigned from the Board of Trustees and Bob Euler 
has been appointed to serve the remaining year of her term. We thank Sandy for 
her service on the Board and for her contributions on behalf of Heatherwood over 
many years. We welcome Bob and thank him for stepping up to serve our 
community as a member of the Board of Trustees. 
 
We hope to continue the conservative fiscal policies of the past year, while 
maintaining Heatherwood’s common areas in every way possible. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
HEATHERWOOD HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 


